Chairman Warren Stolp called the meeting of the Town of Nashwauk to order on Thursday, November 13, 2014 at 7:00 PM in the Cloverdale Hall Members present: Warren Stolp, Jeffrey Ekholm, Karine Woodman and Amber Goss. Members absent: Larry Laakso. 
A motion was made by Stolp and seconded by Ekholm to approve the Treasurer’s report as read. Total receipts were $2,032.42. Total disbursements $26,827.00. Total ending balance for the month was $755,104.49. Motion carried unanimously.
A motion made by Ekholm seconded by Stolp to approve the clerk’s minutes of the last regular meeting. Motion carried unanimously. 
A motion made by Ekholm and seconded by Stolp to approve and pay all claims presented to the board for payment. Motion carried unanimously.
OLD BUSINESS:
1. Carissa McIIwain was absent to discuss the Greenway Recreation Board, however she spoke with Warren Stolp to give him an update earlier in the week. The rec board will be raising the levy and fees to get more revenue for electrical costs. 

2. Joyce Peraaho gave an update on the Town Hall Committee. They have a timeline to break ground. Should have all the information on funding by January. They will have a booth at the Nashwauk Home Show in the spring. They will want to go out for bids in March and have numbers ready for April meeting.  

3. Other discussions:
a. Stolp asked about the tires and cutting edges. They were purchased.
b. The tractor broke down and needed some minor repairs. Couldn’t finish brushing this year because of that. Board directed Rick Hipsag to finish repairing it this winter.

4. No other old business was brought forward for discussion.
NEW BUSINESS
1. *Motion by Stolp, seconded by Ekholm to approve the December meeting change to Monday, December 8, 2014 at 7:00 pm at the Cloverdale Hall. Motion carried unanimously. 

2. *Motion by Stolp, seconded by Ekholm to approve to not waive monetary limits for insurance renewal. Motion carried unanimously.



3. Correspondence 
a. ICTA meeting minutes
b. Greenway Rec Board meeting minutes
c. Approval letter for Pay Equity Reporting

4. A discussion was held regarding the rink and hiring attendants. This will be addressed at the next meeting. A motion by Stolp was started but not completed. Stolp rescinded his motion.

[bookmark: _GoBack]With no further business to discuss, a motion was made by Stolp and seconded by Ekholm to adjourn at 7:18 PM. Motion carried unanimously. 
The next regular meeting will be on Monday, December 8, 2014 at 7:00 PM in the Cloverdale Hall. 
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